
July 1, 2023

Hello and welcome, 

I am humbled to serve as your president this year. Each Rotary year has a new
focus, and this year we will be partnering with the youth of Boulder City in our
greater work toward the Rotary International message to "Create Hope in the
World" and tackle mental health.

As we build a stronger future for our community, It’ is  vital that we are
reaching out to new people and introducing them to Rotary. 

One of the missions of Rotary, is to represent the community that it serves.
More diverse voices in our clubs and in our leadership will help Rotary stay in
touch with a changing world. Please find opportunities to share the joy that
Rotary has brought to your life.

Let's find ways to make the work of others easier and impact those in our
community in a positive way. Focus on the impact that you are having on your
community, and allow that great momentous and rewarding feeling to fuel
your future efforts. This is how we will continue to have an exponentially
beneficial impact on the world. 

Your ideas and perspective is encouraged at Rotary. We hope that you will join
us at one of our upcoming events or meetings. Check out our socials for
updated information.

"Make Door Opening decisions." - William K. Moore

With gratitude,

Amy Vandermark
Rotary Club of Boulder City
Club President, 2023-24


